Year 2

Autumn 2

In English we will be looking at
explanation texts and applying
our new knowledge to writing our
own explanations texts using
technical language.

We will also be writing a story
based on a theme. We will be
using lots of descriptive language
to make our writing interesting.
We will be reading the novel ‘The
BFG’ by Roald Dahl.

In Music our unit will be ' HO HO
HO'. We will be looking at finding
the beat in a piece of music. We
will also be appraising music and
discussing our thoughts.

We will also be using the
instruments to create and perform

our own piece of music.

In PE we will be looking at
fundamental skills. This will
include catching, throwing and
kicking.

During our PE lessons, we will
also discuss the changes that
happen to our body as we exercise
and the importance of regular

exercise.

In Maths we will be focusing on
multiplication and division. We
will use lots of hands on
resources, as well as written
method. We will also be looking at
money. We will identify a variety
of coins and their value. We will
look at adding money and finding
change.

We will continue to focus on our
2,5 and 3 time tables.

In RE we will be learning about
Jesus.

We will be thinking of the
question “Why do Christians say
that Jesus is the light of the
world?” As well as looking at the
Christian beliefs around this
question, we will think about our
own thoughts and beliefs of what
lights up our world.

In History we will be focusing on
Remembrance. We will think about
why we remember people on
November 11t through the study of
WW1. We will look at artifacts,
pictures and online sources to get a
picture of life during that time.

We will also have a Remembrance
day, creating our own poppies for

remembrance.

In Science we will be looking at a
variety of materials. We will
identify and compare the suitability
of a variety of everyday. We will
test how the shapes of solid objects
made from some materials can be
changed by squashing, bending,
twisting and stretching.

We will also look at the changes

dues to the season.

In PSHE we will be looking at how
we can keep ourselves safe in
difference aspects of life. We will
also look at valuing the difference of
the people around us including
visual differences and difference in
opinions. Throughout the half term,
we will listen to others and gain
confidence in sharing our thoughts

and feelings.

SPELLENG







